STATE OF ARIZONA

Janice K. BREwWER ExecuTive OFFICE
GOVERNOR

June 24, 2011

Josephine M. Piccone, Ph.D.

Director, Division of Intergovernmental Liaison and Rulemaking

Office of Federal and State Materials and Environmental Management Programs (FSME)
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

Washington, DC 20555-0001

Dear Mr. Piccone:

I am writing in response to your letter regarding the designation of an Arizona official to receive
advance notification of transportation of certain shipments of nuclear waste and spent fuel
through the State of Arizona.

I have designated Mr. Aubrey V. Godwin, Director, Arizona Radiation Regulatory Agency, as
the Arizona official to receive advance notification as required by Section 301 of Public Law 96-
295 and implemented by provisions in Title 10 of the Code of Federal Regulations (10 CFR),
Parts 71 and 73.

Director Godwin’s contact information:

Aubrey V. Godwin, Director
Arizona Radiation Regulatory Agency
4814 South 40™ Street
Phoenix, AZ 85040
602.255.4845 x 222 (w)
602.437.0705 (f)
480.861.9609 (c)
agodwin@azrra.gov

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have further questions or require additional

information.

Janice K. Brewer
Governor

incerely,

1700 WEST WASHINGTON STREET, PHOENIX, ARIZONA 85007
602-542-4331 * Fax 602-542-7602




